NOTICE

BUDGET WORKSHOP
The Board of Trustees of the Village of Nassau will conduct the 4th workshop for the 

2016-17 Budget 
Wednesday, March 30, 2016 at 6:30pm

at the Village Hall, 40 Malden Street
All are welcome to attend for observation purposes only; there will be no public discussion at this workshop.  

